
Messages: 

- Please let us know if there is any further information you would like, whether via the home-school 
book or a phone-call. We’ve had a great first few weeks but are aware some things are still new and 
we’re happy to answer any questions you have, from all the adults in Beech Class.

Have a lovely weekend!

Friday 20th

September 2024

Beech Class had our first visit to Forest school and had a wonderful time –
the lovely weather helped! We have also been thinking about different places
around school, looking at pictures and using magnifying glasses to investigate,
as well as using toys and characters to think about different settings.

Head Teacher Awards
Austin for great Bucket Time

Rosie S for listening to the adults and helping when asked
Kind Award: 

Ezra for being kind to others when sharing joint resources

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Different materials and how they feel
❖ Looking at our Speed Sounds
❖ How we can combine and build with

different objects


